
  

 

 

Works Notice November 2022 

 

       

   

Details of works  

Excavation, soil compacting and concreting work for trackside signalling equipment will be completed near Palm 

Avenue level crossing between 10pm and 5am each night from Sunday 4 December through to 

Wednesday 7 December 2022. 

 

What to expect if you live alongside the rail corridor 

Please be advised, you may see and hear the use of a compactor and concrete truck as well as personnel and 

work vehicles during this time.  

Environmental controls such as temporary noise barriers will be put in place to minimise noise. 

All staff will be fully briefed about their community responsibilities in relation to minimising noise and disruption 

after hours. 

Thank you for your patience as we build a world-class signalling system for Cross River Rail.  

If you have any questions, please contact the team on 1800 010 875 or email etcinfo@hitachirail.com. 
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Night works notification 
Work along the Shorncliffe Line to deliver a new railway signalling system as part of the 
Cross River Rail Project is well-advanced 
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